
Power8 Sprints 
 
Applications for the Eastern Region Power8 crews are now closed. All those who have expressed an 
interest should now have received an email giving details of the selection process and asking for 
further information. If you have not received this please write 
to  andrew.blit@btopenworld.com and request a copy. 
  
 

  
 


